
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
 
  

A joint meeting with the City Council and Park Board will be held on Tuesday, March 14, 
2017 - 6:00 pm at the Fire Hall, 417 South Main St. SEH Inc. will be presenting the 
Feasibility Study for the Bear Cave Amphitheater project. 
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


